
From: Cila Alam  
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 2:17 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: sara.mowder@richmondhill.ca 
Subject: D02-19018,,, complain about this file  

Hi 

Based on your letter regarding the project D02-19018-292 Elginmills Rd I am the owner 
of 9 Cooperage Cres This project fully effective to my privacy and 100% I disagree with 
this project My backyard fully lose the privacy And my property will lose the value in 
future for lack of privacy So please update me asap!!!! 

I do not agree with this project my back yard, family room & kitchen will block with 
tooooooooo many units. 

I am waiting for the respond 

Regards 

Owner of 9 Cooperage cres 
Cila Alam 

 


